
 

 

SAVE THE DATE 

 
 

 

 

 

The next Meeting of the  

 

GLADES TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 

will be FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 20, 1998  
 

at Belle Glade City Hall 

Conference Room B 

at 9:40 am 

 

 

 

AGENDA: 

      1) Updates on Glades Development Programs 

        2) Each City’s critical issues and top priority, 

        in preparation for the 1/27/99 County  

Commission Tour  

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further details, please contact Pauline Haye with the  

Palm Beach County Planning Division at 561-233-5300 


